nee o83 1AF

From: Dale.Rude@mail.uh.edu on behalf of Dale Rude <drude@uh.edu>

Sent: Monday, October 22, 2012 4:15 PM

To: palevy@uh.edu; ucc@uh.edu; imorales@uh.edu

Cc: Norwood, Yvonne B

Subject: Per your request, the UH Human Resources and Fringe Benefits Committe has reviewed

proposals numbered UCC 0267 12F, UCC 0268 12F, UCC 0273 12F, and UCC 0274 12F.

[ sent the proposals to the committee and solicited comments via email. The committee finds no substantive problems
with the proposals (UCC 0267 12F, UCC 0268 12F, UCC 0273 12F, and UCC 0274 12F) and suggests adding a glossary for
acronyms to the MAPP document. Thanks for giving us the opportunity to review the documents.

Dale Rude
Chair, Human Rescurces and Fringe benefits Committee



